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From: India Sargent 

Sent: 16 May 2025 22:44

To: Planning

Cc: Colin Sargent

Subject: Planning Application Objection 2025/1534/P

 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be 
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to 
verify your password etc. 
 
> To whom it may concern, 
> 
> As residents living directly behind the planned development I would like to state my complete 
objection to this new structure. It will totally obliterate the natural light source we have in our 
garden not to mention the utter lack of privacy we would have to contend with being overlooked by 
those staying there. 
> 
> These are not factors that were in play when we purchased a home for a large sum of money for 
a home we intended upon enjoying for many years. 
> 
> It’s unfair and unrealistic to expect the current residents to take on these massively negative 
factors by changing our living standards so dramatically. 
> 
> Please accept this email as a firm objection to this quite ludicrous suggestion/ intention of 
placing a structure of this nature in the intended size & position. 
 
Regards 
India Sargent 


